City of Pensacola Pensacola, L. 32502
Memorandum
File #: 17-00140 City Council 3/9/2017

PRESENTATION ITEM

FROM: City Council President Brian Spencer

SUBJECT:

PRESENTATION FROM FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION (FDOT) BRIEFING THE
CITY COUNCIL ON THE FDOT PROJECT IN PENSACOLA - GREGORY STREET and BAYRFRONT
PARKWAY AT 17™ AVE INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENT

PD&E STUDY.

REQUEST:

That City Council have a presentation at the March 9, 2017 City Council meeting from FDOT, briefing the City
Council on the Gregory Street and Bayfront Parkway at 17™ Ave intersection improvement PD&E Study.

SUMMARY:

This project began last year. FDOT is requesting an opportunity to brief the City Council and City Staff on this
project. The presenter will be FDOT Project Manager Joy Swanson Pleas.

PRIOR ACTION:

None

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1) Pensacola 17th Ave Crowne Plaza Project Map FINAL

PRESENTATION: Yes
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